
From: Alex Yeung  
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 10:31 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Comment on SRPI.21.087  

I would like to submit the following comment on agenda item SRPI.21.087.  

"I have significant concerns about this application to amend the height of one of the 
buildings from 10 to 14 levels. The proposal was previously approved as such, and the 
sudden application for an amendment feels like a bait and switch. Without any particular 
reasoning (aside from selling some additional units) to increase the number of levels, I 
would ask that Council reject such an amendment as the population / density increase 
from this development is already quite significant." 

Best regards,  

Alex Yeung 
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